
Campbell AP Scholars (CAPS) Application: Class of 2026 

DUE DATE: Friday, December 6th, 2024 

**All applications must be turned in to Dr. Dorrough (office 3113) or the front office by 3:30 pm on Friday, 
December 6th, 2024.  Failure to complete and submit an application will result in the ineligibility to be 

recognized as a CAPS student until the next school year. 

Any student from the class of 2026 who is NOT part of the Campbell IB Program may apply to be part of 
the Campbell AP Scholars (CAPS) Program.  To be recognized as a CAPS Student for the Class of 2026, 
you must meet the following criteria: 

1) Must maintain a minimum 3.5 Weighted GPA. 
2) Must have taken a minimum of 5 AP classes during your high school career. 
3) Must have taken a minimum of 5 AP exams during your high school career. 
4) Must have taken at least two semesters of a Foreign Language. 
5) Must have completed a CTAE or Fine Arts Pathway.  

 

Complete ALL of the components below.  

Applicant Name (Last Name, First Name):           

Applicant CCSD Number:              

Applicant Email Address (one checked regularly):          
 

Please select ALL of the AP Classes you have 

previously taken at Campbell or are currently enrolled 

in for the 2024-2025 School Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please select ALL of the AP Exams you have previously 

taken at Campbell and plan to take during the 2024-

2025 School Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I understand that failure to meet any of the criteria above will result in me not being eligible to be 

recognized as a Campbell AP Scholar (CAPS) student.  I will be added to a CAPS CTLS group that I will 

check frequently for information about CAPS.  

Student’s Signature:               

Parent’s Signature:               

 

If you have additional questions, email Dr. Jennifer Dorrough (Jennifer.Dorrough@cobbk12.org).  

            

 

 


